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Coach Sweeting’s dream becomes a reality with the
Behrend roundball team showing their fine skills by beating
Eisenhower College with the score of 111-76.

Cub Matmen Have a
Good Show On Road

It's been a great week for the
wrestlers, winning 2 of their three
games. Tuesday. Carncgie-
Mellon challenged us here at
Behrend and we showed everyone
just what our Cub grapplers are
capable of. iVhen asked what he
thought of the match, Coach
Onorato said: "We were great,
we looked sharp, we went out on
the mat, diG what we wanted to do
and they weren't able to stop us."
He also said he had never been on
the winning side ol that kind of
match and he felt kind of sorry for
the other team knowing how they
ielt but he didn't want to trade
places. The Cubs thus far have

En Garde
Fencers!

Fencing

Beginning next Wednesday
evening February 21, at 8:30 p.m.
fencing instruction will be offered
for any men and women in-
terested. Mr. Michel Small, who
was an All-American fencer at
Berkley in 1966 and 1967, will be
giving instructions. Equipment is
available at Erie Hall and anyone
is welcome.

Baseball

There will be an important
meeting on Wednesday, February
21 at 4:30 p.m. for all those in-
terested in going out for varsity
baseball in the Spring. The
meeting will be held in the
gymnasium in Erie Hall. If you
want to play you must be present
at the meeting. If for some good
reason you cannot be there,
contact Mr. Clarence Stover in
Erie Hall and he will inform you
on the matter.

It is also mandatory that
anyone who wishes to participate
in baseball must have a physical.
All candidates are to report to the
doctor on their own in a gradual
basis. The doctor is at the
Infirmary <on Mondays and
Thursdays from 11:00 a.m. to
1:00p.m.

Girls' Teem is
a Winner Again

Behrend’s girls intercollegiate
basketball hit upontheir third win
in a row last Monday, February
12. Leading the team to victory
against Allegheny were high
scorers Rhonda Carlson and
Carole Hostettler.

broken all previous records with
the number of wins this season.
From my point of view, all I can
say is that match was the most
exciting event I had everseen.

As for the triangular match at
Ryerson in Canada, it also turned
out better than expected. It was
the first time all of the Cubs had
wrestled Olympic freestyle ex-
cept for Julio and it showed and
hurt in a couple of matches. It
w as an interesting experience but
all the matches were good; the
draws, the wins and the losses.
The coach said the guys were a
little apprehensive at the onset of
the match but with Jules and
Keith both winning it helped build
a lot of confidence. Coach Onorato
stated that this match was in-
teresting for several reasons but
mostly because they were in a
different country and using dif-
ferent style and rules.
Additionally Ryerson Poly Tech
Institute and University of
Western Ontario are the two
biggest schools we compete
against. The atmosphere of the
match was relaxed and informal
and the other coaches even ad-
mitted we were better than they
expected.
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Behrend 51; Carnegie Mellon

118 Di Marco (B) pinned
Veltri in4 min. 53sec.

126 Richardson (B) pinned
McCwioy in 3 min. 30 sec.

134 Wolfendale (B) won by
default.

142 Fabrizi (B) pinned Uik in
Final foul shots by Chris Straub

and Sue Cray assured the victory.
Sue Denniston and Bonnie
Angevine sparked the defensive
play. At the half the score was
Behrend 10, Allegheny 11, but the
girls pulled ahead to win 3r to 25.

High scorers for Allegheny
were Patsy Stover and B.
Woodward.

The team will be onthe road for
the next game February 20 with
Thiel College at Greenville.

lmin.
150 Foerschner (B) pinned

O’Connell in 1 min. 20 sec.
158 Muccuarone (B) pinned

Veltri in 3 min.
167Vollant (B) dec. Rogers.
177Lapman (CM) dec. Volk-

man.
190 Tylman (B) won by

forfeit.

Cubs

Every coach’s dream is to have
his team go out on the court and
simply annihilate its opponents
all year round. If it can’t happen
allyear long, at least let it happen
once ina while.

Behrend’s. Basketball team,
suffering a rather disappointing
campaign, finally made coach
Roger Sweeting’s dream into
reality. The Cubs put it all
together and wound up with its
most convincing win of the
season: 111 to 76 over Eisenhower
College. Like a finely tuned
machine, the Cubs outshot, out
rebounded and out hustled the
Generals, to snap its four game
losing streak.

Glenn McKinney paced the way
for Behrend by canning a game
high of 27 points. Glenn hit on 12
field goals and added three from
the foul line. He was followed
closely by teammates Mark
Boroway and Denny Deiner with
24 and 20 points respectively. The
latter also contributed 21
rebounds.

Eisenhower held an early 12
point lead in the first half when
the Cubs went into a cold spell.
This didn't last for long as they
went on a wild spree hitting from
all over the court. They finally
tied the game when Mark
Boroway hit from the charity
stripe. This gave the Cubs a 42 to
36halftime lead. From there on it
was all down hill for Behrend.

The Cubs came out in the
second half all fired up and blew
the Generals right off the court.
Led by their captain Glenn
McKinney, the Cubs beganto fast
break the Eisenhower team. This
simply destroyedthem. Glenn hit
for eight straight points right at
the start and opened up a 50 to 36
lead. Each time the Generals
tried to come back, Behrend
would build an even bigger lead.
Everyone started canning shots,
and before the delighted crowd in
Erie Hall knew exactly what
happened, the Cubs went over the
century mark for the first time
this year. It happened when Ron
Miller hit a 15 foot jumper from
the side with 2:09 remaining.

Ten Cubs combined their
scoring talents to pound out the
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Behrend’s wrestling team shows pride with their coach
Mr. Onorato having won two of their last three matches. The
Cubs have broken all previous records with the number of
wins this season.

HWT Hotchkiss (B) won by
forfeit.

Behrend 25; Ryerson 19
118 Di Marco (B) pinned

Nakada.
126 Richardson (B) dec.

Brant.
134 Wolfendale (B) dec.

Regan.
142Fabrizi (B) pinnedPettit.
150Bryns (R) pinned Evans.
158 Mucciarone (B) drew

with Bradbry.
167Vollant (B) dec.Taylor.
177 Volkman (B) drew with

Zeljkvich.
190Covert (R) dec. Tylanm.
HWT Zulinow wonby forfeit.

Bury Eisenhower
McKinney's Destroying

season game high of 111 points.
Behrend also dominated the
rebounding department by a 56 to
44 margin. Turnovers weren't as

BEHREND-111

McKinney
Deiner
Szozsorek
Hook
Boroway
Ruland
Miller
Summers
Taylor
Gross
Gillette
TOTALS

Enthusiasm is something the
Collegian feels Behrend students
lack. Well, maybe in a personal
response I can clear up some of
the mystery by describing to the
editor one of the biggest problems
I have to cope with on this
campus; Saturday nights.

By the time a weekend rolls
around, let’s face it, we all look
forward to unwinding. Some of
my friends turn on to pot, some
sex, others alcohol. They’re all
illegal in one sense or the other
but they’re still an attempt on the
part oL the student to do
something “exciting” or
“special”. Usually though, at
least for myself, Saturday nights
turn out to be frustrating
evenings.

Take this past February 10 as
an example. This one started out
promising enough with a
smashing basketball (RAH
TEAM!) victory which very few
attended—a prime example of
student apathy. After a victory
like that, it is just too difficult to
spend the evening studying.

My scheming i'emaie mind
calculated there had to a victory
celebration somewhere af-
terward and estimated my
chances of being included unin-
vited were slim, but promising
since I had the proper con-
nections. Two hours later,
cramped tightly into a room
packed with melting snowmen
instead of sweating athletes I
watched “our” keg (still thawing
from the ski slope) escorted from
the room by Security. There’d be
no basketball team victory party
or riotous keggar tonight. In
sheer desparation I toured the
campus bundled to the point of
perspiration and chomped my
sober (I never got a drop of
beer!) frustrations away on a bag
of cookies that were kind enough
to consent to accompanyme.

SUMMER JOBS
Guys & Gais needed for summer
employment at National Parks,
Private Camps, Dude Ranches
and Resorts throughout the na-
tion. Over 35,000 students aided
last year. For Free information on
student assistance program send
self-addressed STAMPED enve-
lope to Opportunity Research,
Dept. SJO, 55 Fiathead Drive,
Kalispell, MT 59901,
.... YOU MUST APPLY EARLY

Eastway
Bowling Lanes

4110 Buffalo Road
Open Bowling

Sunday to Sunday
10:00 to ??

Phone 899-9855

With
Shots

numerous for the Cubs as they
were for the Generals as they
committed only 16 to
Eisenhower’s 26.

EISENHOWER-76
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n n HalfTime Score
44 23 111 Behrend—42m xii Eisenhower- 36

G F T
6 3 15
4 5 13
3 1 7
5 3 13
7 2 16
5 0 10
0 0 0
1 0 2
0 0 0
0 0 0

31 14 76

Sat Nite Specials
.

The John-Wayne-Bug-Bunny-
Whatever-They-Were-Al 1-Night-
Movies seemed revolting and I
concluded my interesting evening
battlinga cantakerous washer for
my laundry. It, at least, took a
liking to this poor female. In fact,
it did so to such an extent that it
insisted upon washing my clothes
four times nonstop, before it,
shocked by my profanity, belched
them out still sopping wet. But
that’s life at Behrend.

Now maybe this amuses you
but to me this whole series of
misadventures was more typical
than exceptional. And the worst
thing of all is, I know next
weekend will be frustratingly
similar. Am I myself an ex-
ception? No, I don’t think so. If
names had been taken at the
keggar, half the campus would
now be on probation.

So it is my (and my bag of
chocolate chips) conclusion
(since we thought it all out
together) this college is lucky its
students are so unenthusiastic!
To us it is a wonder we haven’t
ripped it to shreds!

THE
ERIE BOOK

STORE
717 FRENCH STREET

452-3354

V HOME OF
TKE ROUNP

A PIZZA >

FREE DELIVERY
TO BEHREND

Fort] ;0O Delivery call before 10:30
Ph. 899-3423

3512 Buffalo Rd.
Wesleyville, Pa.
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